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SPECIAL PROVISION FOR ECONOMICS STUDENTS: Word
document requirement for language editing

The Institute’s guidelines document stipulates that students must provide their thesis in
both PDF and Word formats. Word is particularly needed for language editing.

Some students write their thesis in Word, so this requirement is no problem. Others,
however, write their thesis in LaTeX. Students who write their thesis in LaTeX and who wish
to have language editing need to provide a Word document. One solution is to convert their
original document to PDF, and then convert the PDF to Word. Some students have found
this tool useful: https://www.pdftoword.com/

Some of the formatting gets spoiled, but the editor can work around that to make language
corrections. Theoretically, the edited text from the Word document can be copy/pasted
back into the LaTeX document.

If you find other converters that work well, please inform the editor so that these can be
shared online with other students.



